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September 26, 2012 
 
 
 

Lindsey W. Ingram III, Esq. 
Monica H. Braun, Esq. 
300 West Vine Street 
Suite 2100 
Lexington, Kentucky  40507-1801 
 
Re: Case No. 2012-00155 VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 Kentucky-American Water Company 
 
Dear Ms. Braun and Mr. Ingram: 
 
 In the course of reviewing the record of the above-referenced case, a question 
has arisen regarding the effect of the exemption for “[c]ustomers who receive a pledge 
for or notice of low income water assistance from an authorized agency” on the 
revenues that the proposed late payment will generate.  Commission Staff respectfully 
requests that Kentucky-American Water Company advise by letter as to the effect of the 
exemption on late payment fee revenues and further provide all workpapers that were 
used to derive that response.  
 
 Your attention to this request is greatly appreciated. 
 

Sincerely,  

Gerald E. Wuetcher 
Executive Advisor/Attorney 
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